
 

         

Highway Improvements in your area 

We will shortly be carrying out resurfacing to improve the condition of the 

highway on Boughey Road, Newport. 

 Resurfacing 1st March – 17th March 2021 (weather permitting) under a road 

closure 08:00 – 18:00 (weekdays only) 

 Works will be completed by Balfour Beatty and specialist sub-contractors 

Quantum Traffic Management, Tarmac, GN Groundworks, & WJ 

Roadmarkings 

Working Arrangements 

 08:00am -18:00pm  

 Access will be maintained during the works for residents and for 

emergency vehicles although there will be short periods of time when the 

contractors will require residential and commercial traffic to be excluded 

to allow the surfacing material to harden 

 Please ensure that children are supervised, do not play near the working 

areas and all pets are kept away from the works 

 

COVID 19 - Dates may be subject to change and schemes could be 

cancelled or deferred at short notice.  

If you have any special access requirements while the works are in 

progress or need to contact Balfour Beatty about these improvements 

please contact us TelfordHighwaysHub@Balfourbeatty.com  

Balfour Beatty Telford Highways Hub- Working in Partnership with 

Telford & Wrekin Council                             
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